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“This is a calm, happy and caring school.” 

19 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 Options Evening, Year 9 Meningitis and Teenage Booster Vaccinations, Travel 

Welcome to my end of week update letter.  A very brief one this week.  We have braved the 

cold weather and held a successful Year 8 parents’ evening, as well as positive rehearsals for 

our upcoming show (more about that next week): 

 

Year 9 Options Evening 

This will take place next Wednesday, on 24 January 2024.  Prospectus documents, course 

detail sheets and schedules for options evening will be shared very soon with students by Mr 

Ward and his team.  Any queries in relation to options can be sent through via our dedicated 

email address options@srpa.co.uk.  

 

Year 9 Meningitis and Teenage Booster Vaccinations   

On Wednesday 24 January 2024, we will be hosting meningitis and teenage booster vaccines.  

By now, you should have received your consent letter from the NHS.  At the time of writing, 

appointments can still be made. 

 

Travel 

As we approach a new season, both the mornings and evenings are slowly becoming lighter.  

However, we have been contacted by members of the public stating that students are not 

always using lights on their bikes.  We would strongly encourage parents and carers to ensure 

that their child has the relevant safety equipment. 

 

As our Year 9 students approach their options week next week and will be making some really 

important decisions, I am reminded of the words of American actor Angelina Jolie, who said 

“Make bold choices and make mistakes. It’s all those things that add up to the person you 

become.” 

Good luck to Year 9 for next week.  

I will write again soon. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr D Hardy 

Headmaster 

mailto:options@srpa.co.uk

